
 

 

CIRCULAR 

Ref. No. -14-414/2025-PCI 

To  
All Institutions approvedu/s 12 of the Pharmacy Act, 1948 
 

Sub:Ranking& Rating of Pharmacy Colleges offering UG Program by QCI. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Ref: Our Circular Nos- 

      i) 14-414/2025-PCI dt.24.4.2025 
     ii) 14/414/2025-PCI dt.29.4.2025 
     iii) 14-414/2025-PCI/POLICY-14011/50/2025-POLICY/I/412/2025 dt.20.5.2025 
     iv) 14-414/2025-PCI dt. 4.6.2025  
     v) 14-414/2025-PCI dt. 14.6.2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is in supersession to Council’s circular dt. 14.6.2025. 
 

In this connection, it is intimated that Further to Circular Ref. No. 14-414/2025-PCI dated 
4thJune 2025, we wish to inform you that the registration process commenced on 26th May 
2025. 

In view of the multiple queries received regarding registration &dropdown selections, the 
registration link will remain active till 30th June 2025. However, application filling process 
will commence from 23rd June 2025. 

Registration Link:https://qcimar.com/#/account/Pharmacy/login 

Only institutes approved under Section 12 of the Pharmacy Act, 1948 are requested to 
register and pay a one-time registration fee of ₹1,00,000/- plus GST to QCI through the 
online mode. 

The schedule for the remaining processes is as follows:- 
 

Registration on QCI Portal:                      26th May 2025 – 30th June 2025 
Application Filling/Submission Process:   23rd June – 8th August 2025 
Training of Assessors and Colleges:          23rd June – 8th August 2025 
Desktop Review:                                          23rd June – 22nd August 2025 
Onsite Visit:                                                  From 8th September 2025 onwards 

For further inquiries or clarifications, please contact: 
Name: Mr. Nikhil Relia 
Designation: Deputy Director 
Mobile: +91-93114 12846 
Email ID: pciugsupport@qcin.org 

POLICY-14011/50/2025-POLICY I/668/2025

dt. 26.6.2025



 

 

.2. 

 

NABET-QCI shall share relevant details on the registration page and on its website under the 
News section. You are kindly requested to visit https://nabet.qci.org.in/ regularly for the 
updates. 

Further please note that the registration and accreditation of institutions by QCI shall 
be directory in nature and purely optional for institutions that wish to contribute 
towards the broader objective of enhancing the overall quality of pharmacy education 
in India. This initiative will not only facilitate a rating-cum-ranking mechanism for 
pharmacy colleges but also serve as a valuable guide for students seeking quality 
pharmacy education. 
 
 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.  
 

 
    Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
    ANIL MITTAL 
    (Registrar cum Secretary) 
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